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DATE:
April 8, 2021

TO:

Legal Advertisement Department

FROM:
Jeff Patterson


SUBJECT:
Public Meeting Notice

Please run the following as a Legal Notice one time at your earliest convenience.  Also, please forward this information to any appropriate news staff member.

LEGAL NOTICE
The regular April meeting of the ORUD Natural Gas Board of Commissioners that is normally held the fourth Wednesday of each month will be held the fourth Wednesday of April on Wednesday, April 28, 2021 at 8:30am. The meeting will be conducted with ORUD Board members participating electronically through video or audio conferencing in accordance with Governor Lee’s executive order regarding limiting public gatherings to prevent the further spread of Covid-19 and to protect the public’s health, safety, and welfare. There will be no physical location for this meeting,

All interested residents are encouraged to electronically attend this open meeting by registering at:

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUtf-qqrTIpGN0nI3opCby6XiTfrEVx68lf
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting.

For more information, contact Susan Lloyd at ORUD at 865-483-1377.

Submitted by:

Jeff Patterson
President/General Manager

